LESSING LROCSEAWALD

JENKINTOWN. FPA,

June 25, 1962 b

Mr. Alexander Bisno
8302 Melrose Avenue
Los Angeles 62, Calif.
Dear Mr. Bisno:

Your June 13th letter was forwarded to
Mr. Rosenwald, who was in Secttle en route to Alaska.
(He will return July 15th.)

Today it was returned with a note as
follows:

"] wi!l not contribute at all unless Fischer and
Reshevsky play.

I prefer Plan A and if adopted I think it should
be called U. S. Championship instesd of Lessing
J. Rosenwald Tournament.
Kindest regards."

Yours very truly,

-

Mrs. M. C. Mackie, Secretary to
Mr. Lessing J. Rosenwald
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